
 

Highview Elementary School 

Open House 2017/2018 

May 3rd, 5:00 p.m.-6:30 p.m.  

(Food Trucks beginning @ 4:00 p.m.) 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

You are invited to join us for our annual “Open House” on May 3rd between 5:00 p.m. –6:30 p.m.. All classrooms 

will be open during these times so that parents & guardians can see some of the great learning that their child(ren) 

have been engaging in.  

At the same time, thanks to the support of School Council, there will be 3 food trucks on site so that you can get 

something to eat either before or after visiting classrooms. The food trucks  will include: “Kool Jim’s Ice Cream “,  

“Poutinerie by Tony’s Corner” , and  “Reardon’s Hot Dogs & Sausages” . These trucks will be onsite prior to the offi-

cial Open House time beginning at approximately 4:00 p.m. 

We look forward to seeing everyone on May 3rd!!        Thanks: The Highview Team 


